
APR 1 6 '1990 

Virginia Electric and Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart 

Senior Vice President - Nuclear 
5000 Dominion Boulevard 
Glen Allen, VA 23060 

Gentlemen: 

OFFICIAL COPY 

Thank you for your supplemental response of March 27, 1990, to our Notice of 
Violation issued on April 8, 1986, concerning activities conducted at your 
Surry facility. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the· 
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. Furthermore, we concur with your actions to 
reduce the second engineering review of completed surveillance tests, which was 
completed as part of your initial corrective action. 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 

cc: E.W. Harrell 
Vice President - Nuclear 

Operations 
Virginia Electric & Power Company 
5000 Dominion Boulevard 
Glen Allen, VA 23060 

J. P. 0 1.Hanlon 
Vice President - Nuclear Services 
Virginia Electric & Power Company 
5000 Dominion Boulevard 
Glen Allen, VA 23060 

M • R • Kans l er 
Station Manager 
Surry Power Station 
P. 0. Box 315 
Surry, VA 23883 

(cc cont'd page 2) 
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Sincerely, 

·ordGfNAl. ~'~"'" 
. MARVIN. V. ~ 
Marvin V. Sinkule, Chief 

-Reactor Projects Branch 2 
Division of Reactor Projects 



Virginia Electric and Power Company 

(cc cont'd) 
R. F. Saunders, Manager 
Nuclear Licensing 
Virginia Electric & Power Co. 
5000 Dominion Boulevard 

· Glen Allen, VA 23060 

Sherlock Holmes, Chairman 
Board of Supervisors of Surry 

County 
Surry County Courthouse 
Surry, VA 23683 

W. T. Lough . 
Virginia Corpora ti on Cammi ss·ton 
Division of Energy Regulation 
P. 0.. Box 1197 
Richmond, VA 23209 

Michael W. Maupin 
Hunton and Williams 
P. 0. Box 1535 
Riehmond, VA 23212 

C. M. G. Buttery, M.D., M~P.H. 
Department of Health 
109 Governor Street 
Richmond, VA 23219 

Attorney General 
Supreme Court Building 
101 North 8th Street 

. Richmond, VA 23219 

Commonwealth of Virginia 

bee: Document Control Desk. 

NRC Resident Inspe~tor 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 

Commission 
Route 1, Box 166 
Surry, VA 23883 

*Concurrences 

*RII: DRP 
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NOTE TO: 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION II 
101 MARIETTA STREET,N.W. 
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30323 

//--If- ?o 

~-otif 
FROM: Earli~e B. Scott, Records Management Assistant, DRMA 

The attached documents do not meet the appropriate criteria for "Placement 
of Documentation in the NRC Document Control System" for the fo 11 owing 
reason(s) (NRC Manual Chapter 0232). 

I_I 

-I 

I_I 

Document type not approved for placement in the Document Control . 
System. (Personnel information, social security number, 
medical records, etc.) 

No photostatic or .carbon copies are accepted for entry into DCS 
without a notation that the responsible prog~am office has certified 
this to be the official record copy. · 

No NRC formal publication (e.g., Nureg, Regulatory Guide, etc.) 
should be sent to the DCS or the PDR. 

Correspondence to multiple addresses do not require multiple copies 
in the DCS - only the official concurrence copy is required. 

This document has been returned by DCS (HQ) as not being on the 
approved list for entry into tbe sy·stem (NRC Appendix 3203, Chapter 
NRC 1102, NRC Bulletin 1401-3). 

Document rejected by DCS contractor as duplicate of an item 
previously entered into DCS. 

If there are questions, please contact me at extension 15518. 

Earline B. Scott 




